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Mikelle Morra

From: John Manliguez [jgm@vgsi.us]

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2008 7:06 PM
To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: Re: Incomplete Section 214 Application

Attachments: 3562793157-214 FCC.doc

Hi Mikelle,
Please see attached document. Please let me know if you need further information.

THank you
John

Mikelle Morra <Mikelle.Morra@jfcc.gov> wrote:

™y,

Good Afternoon,

Your application Virtual Global Services Inc., File # ITC-214-20080129-00045 has been
reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the following information pertaining
to question 14 (ownership information). Attached is a sample application to follow if you need
assistance. Please provide me with the required information no later than C.0.B. February 11,
2008; otherwise the application will be dismissed. You may e&€'mail the attachment to
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov_as a PDF document.

Thank you,

Mikelle Morra

Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov

International Bureau/ Policy Division
202-418-7151

2/5/2008
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Mikelle Morra

From: John Manliguez [jgm@vgsi.us]

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2008 7:13 PM
To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: RE: Incomplete Section 214 Application

HI Mikelle,

Yes, [ would like to be treated as streamline process.

THank you,
John

Mikelle Morra <Mikelle. Morra@fcc.gov> wrote:

™

John,

I now see that you state you qualify for streamlined processing. Did you want to request your
application be treated as streamlined instead of non-streamlined?

Thank you,
Mikelle Morra

From: John Manliguez [mailto:jgm@vgsi.us]
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2008 7:06 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: Re: Incomplete Section 214 Application

Hi Mikelle,
Please see attached document. Please let me know if you need further information.

THank you
John

Mikelle Morra <Mikelle. Morra@fcc.gov> wrote:

ATA»A;

Good Afternoon,

Your application Virtual Global Services Inc., File # ITC-214-20080129-00045 has
been reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the following
information pertaining to question 14 (ownership information). Attached is a sample
application to follow if you need assistance. Please provide me with the required
information no later than C.0.B. February 11, 2008; otherwise the application will be
dismissed. You may eA¢8,—4€~mail the attachment to Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov_ as a PDF
document.

Thank you,

Mikelle Morra
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov
International Bureau/ Policy Division

2/6/2008
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202-418-7151

2/6/2008



